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As a motorcycle rider who has been rear ended by an inattentive motorist on a cell 

phone I ask that you please support this Bill  SB422. It is a sensible and safe 

approach to lane-sharing. This will not only help keep riders safer in congested areas 

it will also help to ease congestion. 

 

Thank you,  


